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We have started Key Stage 1 SATS this week.  As always, it is always so impressive to see what our 

children can do when they are six and seven!  This continues throughout May.  We’ve also had some 

Mock Y6 practice to give the children a flavour of what is going to happen next week.     My Mum & 

Dad visited school this morning.  They thought the children were so polite and said the school is fab! 

All true :) 
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Stars of the Week 

 
 

 

Writing Event Coming Up 
We would like to showcase the children’s writing 

to you later this term.  As part of our School     

Improvement Plan objective on improving writing 

throughout the school, we would like to invite    

parents and carers to their children’s classrooms     

and give you opportunity to see what the children 

have been busy creating over the past term.  These 

events will be on different days and times to give 

parents with more than one child greater freedom 

to attend, as follows: 

Y1        Weds 17th June   2:45 pm 

Y2        Thurs 29th June  2:45 pm 

Y3 Friday 19th May  9:00 am  

Y4 Thurs 18th May  9:00 am  

Y5        Thurs 18th June   9:00 am 

Y6 Weds 17th May  2:45pm 

Summer Fair 
Our Summer Fair has been 

booked for Saturday 1st July 

from 12:00 – 4:00.   

Please keep the date free. 

Key Stage 2 SATS 
Next week all Y6 children across the country 

will sit the Key Stage 2 SATS Tests.   This will 

be each morning from Monday to           

Thursday.    We have offered the children the 

option of coming to school early for breakfast 

so they are fed, watered and refreshed to 

start their day.   We wish all our Y6’s every 

success.  They have worked super hard and 

we want them to do their very best. 

Sex & Relationship Education 

Each Summer we will teach elements of the SRE Curricu-

lum (Sex & Relationship Education).   This will take place 

mainly in the second half of the summer term.  Jill Morris 

led a session for parents and carers.  If you were not able 

to attend this meeting, please speak to Mandy if you have 

any questions.  Thank you. 

Computers For School 

You may recall we were working with a company 

called Computers4Schools  who provide         

computers for families who do not have          

equipment at home or where there is only one computer 

or tablet with several family members.   If you could benefit 

from this scheme, please express your interest to           

admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk with the heading   

Computers for School and we will check possibilities. 
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Attendance & Punctuality 
 

This week’s attendance was 96.94%% - Well done everyone!!  

Nearly all classes had over 96% Attendance and no classes had more 

than 5 lates. Keep it up everyone!  

 

 

Chickens 

Ed the goose is a huge star in the poultry world. He has 

just released an album called multiply. It's fabulous and 

he was number one in the poultry and waterfowl charts 

for weeks. 

Do not tell Madonna or Kylie this but he has asked ME 

to be his support act on his brand new duck, duck goose 

tour. 

I am beside myself with excitement.  

I Have been practicing my vocals and my    

dancing is second to none.  

I asked if Madonna and Kylie could come to but 

Eds management just wanted me. 

Simon the swan said I have a unique voice and look. 

What can I do?  

I'm going to have to tell the girls soon but wanted to 

share it with you first.  

Keep it under your nesting box. 

What would you do in my situation? It's a 

difficult one.  

See you all next week 

Cyndi x 

Good as Gold treat 

Our latest Good as Gold treat was a lunch deliver! 

Term Dates: 

Mon 8th – Thurs 11th May Key Stage 2 SATS Wk 

Weds 17th May            London Fire Brigade Visit Y2 Y5 

Mon 22nd May             Kestrels Trip to Chessington 

                                 Corridor to Nature Day – more     

    info to follow 

Tues 23rd May             Herons Trip to Chessington 

Fri 26th May                 Last Day of Summer 1 

Mon 29th May to Fri 2nd June  Half Term 

Mon 5th June             INSET DAY School Closed 

Tues 13th June             Key Stage 2 Sports Day –                            

    Parliament Fields 

Wk of 19th June           Y1 Phonics Screening Check 

Tues 27th June             Kestrels Lido Trip 

Weds 28th June           Herons Lido Trip 

Fri 30th June                Y3 Trip to Celtic Harmony 

3rd - 7th July                  Y6 School Journey 

Thurs 13th July             KS1 Singalong 

Weds 19th July            Y6 Production Haverstock Sch 

Fri 21st July               Last Day of Term 1:30 Finish 

Easyfundraising.org.uk 
 

As you know we are really keen to get our very own floating class-

room. 

Every penny helps and with this in mind please check out the   web-

site  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/primhill/ 

The school makes money simply by you shopping at no extra cost to 

you. We need as many supporters as possible so tell your friends and 

family. Let us see if we can be the most profitable school! 

Classifying Animals—Year 4 

Ramadan and Eid 
This is to let you know that Ramadan in 2017 will 

start on Saturday, the 27th of May and will continue 

for 30 days until Sunday, the 25th of June. 
 

This means that Eid could fall on any one of         

Saturday 24th , Sunday 25th or Monday 26th 

June.  
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